NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting held on April 9, 2013, of the
Historic Site Preservation Board of the City of Palm Springs, has been cancelled due to
lack of quorum. The next Regular Meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 14, 2013, at
8:15 am, Large Conference Room, City Hall, 3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way.

I, Terri Hintz, Planning Administrative Coordinator, of the City of Palm Springs,
California, certify this Notice of Cancellation was posted at or before 1:00 pm, April 4,
2013, as required by established poilicies and procedures.

Terri Hintz
Planning Administrative Coordinator




